. UNITED STATZS

0 % NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
RN WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
il ;Q/' _;g

& January 11, 1979

*raen®
NRC PUBLIC DCCUMENT RCCH

Marshall E. Miller, Fsq., Chairman Mr. Lester Kornblith, Jr.
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 Washington, D.C. 20555

Dr. Linda W. Little

Dept. of Environmental Sciences
and Engineering

University of North Carolina

Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514

In the Matter of
Gul“ States Utilities Company
(Blue Hills Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docke . Nos. STN 50-510 and STN 50-511

Dear Members of the Board:

Copies of MURFA/CR-N407, "Risk Assessment Review Groun Report to the U.S.
Nuclear Requ atory Commission" (the “Lewis Committee Report"), have been
furnished directly to the Licensina and Appeal Board Panels for the use

of the members of this Beard. Under cover of cooies of this letter, the
NRC Staff is enclosing cooies of the Lewis Cormittee Report for the infor-
matinn of the parties to this proceeding. The Commission is presently

in the orocess of developing a policy statement concerning the reoort.

Sincerely, ~ )
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Colleen P. Woodhead

Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As Stated

cc: (w/o enclosure) cc:  (w/enclosure)
Marshall E. Miller, Esq. John L. Hill, Esq.
Mr. Lester Kor:ublith, Jr. Richard Lowerre, Esqg.
Dr. Linda W. Little Stanley Plettman, Esq.
Atomic Safety and Licensing Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esq.
Board Panel Mark J. Wetterhahn, Esq.
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